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THANK YOU!

It was lovely to see some
familiar and new faces at the
Coffee Morning on
Wednesday 7th September
2022. A big thank you to the
PTA for helping with this event. 

If you missed out, please don't
worry! There will be plenty of
opportunities for you to
attend throughout the
academic year. 

REMINDERS

Please book a parents
evening appointment
with your child's class
teacher. During this time,
you will receive your
child's provision map. 

I will be available on
Thursday 13th October
during parents evening
for drop-ins from 15:30 -
18:00. 

USEFUL
WEBSITES

https://www.ipsea.org.uk/ 

https://www.kentautistictrust.org/

https://www.specialneedsjungle.com/

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Monday 14th
November 2022
09:15 - 10:00

Term 2 Coffee Morning.

As requested, this is an
opportunity for you to
socialise with other
parents. I will also be
available to book future
meetings or to discuss
your child. www.speechandlanguage.info/parents

https://kentresiliencehub.org.uk/


